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Warrant-less drone surveillance is in all conceivable ways a mistake and an assault 

on the rights of all Oregonians. If law enforcement services want to surveil a private 

individual or individuals in any capacity, it is tantamount that they be required to 

submit to court oversight. 

 

Frankly, allowing the outsourcing of data acquisition on the public by law enforcement 

to private third parties, or allowing data from said surveillance to stay for any period 

of time on servers controlled and maintained by private third parties is dangerous and 

will ultimately result in multiple violations of the rights of all Oregonians. 


